
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Air 
 
WPXI: Allegheny County Health Department fines US Steel $1.8 million for H2S emissions 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/allegheny-county-health-department-fines-us-steel-18-million-h2s-
emissions/CKRREOESHJHIROSAMJQ6LIU5WU/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: US Steel appealing nearly $900K air pollution fines 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/03/04/us-steel-appealing-nearly-900k-air-pollution-
fines/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: The balancing act between regulation and condemnation 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-the-balancing-act-between-regulation-and-condemnation/ 
 
StateImpact PA: US Steel appealing nearly $900K air pollution fines 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/03/04/us-steel-appealing-nearly-900k-air-pollution-
fines/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Health department hits U.S. Steel with penalties 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/04/health-department-hits-u-s-steel-with-
penalties.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Buter Eagle: Moraine and McConnells Mill State Park programs 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220304/moraine-and-mcconnells-mill-state-park-programs/ 
 
Times Observer: Agreements, engineering in place to extend Bike-Hike Trail 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/03/agreements-engineering-in-place-to-
extend-bike-hike-trail/ 
 
Times Observer: Chapter, ANF propose trail improvements 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/03/chapter-anf-propose-trail-improvements/ 
 
Times Observer: Feds seek feedback on forest health project 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/03/feds-seek-feedback-on-forest-health-
project/ 
 
Times Observer: Audubon Little Explorers Learn About Backyard Birds, Saturday, March 12 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2022/03/audubon-little-explorers-learn-about-
backyard-birds-saturday-march-12/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Commission seeks projects for grant list 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/commission-seeks-projects-for-grant-
list/article eb07724a-4c8f-5090-8c63-7a562b38b9f2.html#tncms-source=login 
 
Bedford Gazette: Two county forests to receive 'Old-Growth' designations 



https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/two-county-forests-to-receive-old-growth-
designations/article 9b8bc466-0485-5591-b4c9-3970ae1da70d.html 
 
Republican Herald: Walk at Locust Lake State Park near Barnesville promotes fitness, nature 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/walk-at-locust-lake-state-park-near-barnesville-promotes-
fitness-nature/article 30958605-df91-52cb-9e53-c96d3c7af677.html 
 
KDKA: Tree Pittsburgh Giving Away Nearly 2,000 Trees This Spring 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/07/tree-pittsburgh-spring-tree-giveaway/ 
 
Energy 
 
WICU-TV: Rise in Electric Vehicle Interest with Gas Prices Rising 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/46014824/rise-in-electric-vehicle-interest-with-gas-prices-rising 
 
Reading Eagle: Convenience chain Sheetz makes big investment in renewable energy 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/03/07/sheetz-solar-power-constellation/ 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. lawmakers say Russia-Ukraine conflict calls for more American energy, but ramp up 
could be complex 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/03/05/republicans-democrats-russia-
ukraine-american-energy-oil-gas-climate-change-europe-eu-ferc/stories/202203060110 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Inflation unpacked | Energy costs driving impact on consumers in Pa. 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/inflation-unpacked-energy-costs-driving-impact-on-consumers-in-
pa/article 70a93b5e-9bf4-11ec-b434-9bcad09b66b6.html 
 
Mining 
 
Bradford Era: Casey: $26 million in additional mine cleanup funding 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/casey-26-million-in-additional-mine-cleanup-
funding/article cef98e2c-58ae-5a3a-9bf1-e80fe4413ee0.html 
 
exploreVenango: Gov. Wolf Announces $26.5 Million Federal Funding to Help Reclaim Abandoned Mine 
Lands 
https://explorevenango.com/gov-wolf-announces-26-5-million-federal-funding-to-help-reclaim-
abandoned-mine-lands/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Pennsylvania to receive additional abandoned mine funding 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/pennsylvania-to-receive-additional-abandoned-mine-
funding/article 819225f4-9bfc-11ec-8fa6-e7dffbecf0da.html 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: People living near Mariner East pipeline say they see work continuing — even 
though company says construction is finished 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/03/06/people-living-near-mariner-east-pipeline-say-
they-see-work-continuing-even-though-company-says-construction-is-finished/ 



 
Pennlive: Record-breaking gas prices soar over $4 a gallon, will we see $5 a gallon? 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2022/03/record-breaking-gas-prices-soar-over-4-a-gallon-will-
we-see-5-a-gallon.html 
 
York Daily Record: Gas prices hit $4 a gallon in central Pa. Expect a bumpy ride for months 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2022/03/03/current-gas-prices-hit-4-gallon-central-pennsylvania-
going-up/9341458002/ 
 
WITF: Gas prices hit record highs in Pennsylvania 
https://www.witf.org/2022/03/07/gas-prices-hit-record-highs-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
WFMZ: Berks residents react to rising gas prices 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/berks-residents-react-to-rising-gas-prices/article bdd53d04-
9c1e-11ec-950f-fb499aab2c5c.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Judge's connection to driller at issue in Pa. pollution case 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/crime-and-courts/judges-connection-to-driller-at-issue-in-pa-
pollution-case/article 2f59f4f3-b04b-530a-9e4a-76a3cfd3ec75.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Russia war makes for fossil fuel push 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2022/03/russia-war-makes-for-fossil-fuel-push/ 
 
Bradford Era: Judge's connection to driller at issue in Pa. pollution case 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/judges-connection-to-driller-at-issue-in-pa-pollution-
case/article 09f5a829-014d-593e-8bfb-884fe2725783.html 
 
Kane Republican: Judge's connection to driller at issue in Pa. pollution case (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: It's 'technically feasible' for Pittsburgh International Airport to 
produce its own jet fuel on-site 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/03/06/technically-feasible-for-pit-to-produce-jet-
fuel.html 
 
WPXI: Report: It’s ‘technically feasible’ for Pittsburgh Airport to produce its own jet fuel on-site 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/business/report-its-technically-feasible-pittsburgh-airport-produce-its-
own-jet-fuel-on-site/XTWXQQQOFFBBLO2YSBD7MYOP5Y/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Judge's connection to driller at issue in Pa. pollution case 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/03/04/pennsylvania-attorney-general-
judge-jason-legg-removal-connection-water-pollution-driller-cabot-oil-gas-coterra-energy-dimock-
fracking/stories/202203050032 
 
WPXI: ‘Out of control:’ Gas prices averaging $4 per gallon nationwide 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/trending/out-control-gas-prices-averaging-4-per-gallon-
nationwide/RZLP4FXOJZHA3PUTYLCGERQ3T4/ 
 



WPXI: Gas prices reach record high in Pittsburgh 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/gas-prices-reach-record-high-
pittsburgh/V3ED54UZDBHS5LYGPRJFVSN74Q/ 
 
KDKA: Spike In Gas Prices Making It Harder For Delivery And Rideshare Services 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/06/gas-prices-impact-ride-share-apps/ 
 
KDKA: Jumping 30 Cents Overnight: Gas Stations, Like On Highland Avenue, Seeing Record Price 
Increases 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/03/06/gas-prices-spiking-pgh/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Gas prices hit record highs in Pennsylvania, New Jersey 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local news/gas-prices-hit-record-highs-in-pennsylvania-new-
jersey/article c9605d27-e86f-57dc-8d3f-0b8c194df461.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Western PA motorists paying around $4/G as gasoline prices near all-time high for 
state 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/business/2022/03/04/western-pa-gas-prices-going-up-amid-rising-
national-costs/9366248002/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Don’t call it the gypsy moth anymore: Longtime threat to Pa. forests gets a new name 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/03/dont-call-it-the-gypsy-moth-anymore-longtime-threat-to-pa-
forests-gets-a-new-name.html 
 
Waste 
 
exploreVenangpo: More Than 2 Million Pounds of Electronics Collected By ‘Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful’ 
in 2021 
https://explorevenango.com/more-than-2-million-pounds-of-electronics-collected-by-keep-
pennsylvania-beautiful-in-2021/ 
 
Water 
 
Times News: Lower Towamensing sewer plan advances 
https://tnonline.stage.ew.ltn.infomaker.io/20220305/lower-towamensing-sewer-project-advances/ 
 
Lancastare Newspapers: Little Conestoga Creek's severely eroded banks targeted with proposed 
restoration project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/little-conestoga-creeks-severely-eroded-banks-targeted-with-
proposed-restoration-project/article 100ac858-9bf4-11ec-94c5-0fceacb1c308.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: $2.74 million water main upgrade to start in Dauphin County  
https://www.cpbj.com/2-74-million-water-main-upgade-to-start-in-dauphin-county/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Cambria County moving forward with sewer work in Johnstown 



https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-county-moving-forward-with-sewer-work-in-
johnstown/article 25a06338-9b6f-11ec-a06f-635f74b855fc.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Republican Herald: Fire destroys plastic storage building in West Brunswick Township 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/fire-destroys-storage-building-in-west-brunswick-
twp/article 0ba6aa0b-784f-5996-a10b-ae4049a97dd1.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Game Bird Producers Wary of Avian Influenza 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/game-bird-producers-wary-of-avian-
influenza/article ae2cfca6-9bd4-11ec-866e-3f21eb264129.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Spread of highly pathogenic avian influenza brings tense times in Lancaster 
County 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/spread-of-highly-pathogenic-avian-influenza-brings-
tense-times-in-lancaster-county-editorial/article bc9458d2-9b4f-11ec-a57e-dfec90ea5df4.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Twp. commissioners vote to reject preliminary subdivision 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/manheim-twp-commissioners-vote-to-reject-preliminary-
subdivision/article 733cddb6-999d-11ec-900f-fbb2d8a97b90.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Visitors Center at Middle Creek Wildlife Management Area reopens 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/03/04/visitors-center-at-middle-creek-wildlife-management-area-
reopens/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Vegetable Grower Receives Sustainable Ag Leadership Award 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/vegetable-grower-receives-sustainable-ag-
leadership-award/article cce37e47-7483-57a4-abfc-b709ad496884.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmers Commit to No-Till Despite Glyphosate Costs 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/farmers-commit-to-no-till-despite-glyphosate-
costs/article 30663f0e-9a3e-11ec-a59a-e3715d6d2ee1.html 


